
Message from the Headteacher
A huge thank you to our wonderful PTA for organising a fantastic 
summer fete last weekend.  It was a beautiful day and was a very 
well attended event.  They managed to raise £2856 which will 
go towards buying new resources and funding trips to enhance 
the curriculum at Holy Trinity.  We are so grateful to this amazing 
group of parents and staff who do so much for our school - do 
email, if you would like to join our team (cnholytrinitypta@gmail.
com).  Even if you don't have a great deal of time to spare, every 
little helps!

On Sunday, we had the pleasure of celebrating our children's First 
Holy Communion with them. Fr Clive led a beautiful service for us, 
with the children leading the offertory procession. 

Thank you to the parents that were able to be a part of this 
important occasion in their child's journey of faith and a big 
congratulations to Luiz, Milan, Aimee, Bea, Hannah, Emilia and 
Sam, who have worked so hard in preparation for this important 
Sacrament.

On Monday morning, Year 4 children headed off to Everdon for 
their residential. They had such a fantastic time. Thank you Mr 
Kinahan Brown, Miss Willis and Mr Whybrow for accompanying 
the children and giving up their time.

Next Friday, we will be holding our Annual Sports Day.  We would 
like to follow the format we used last year and invite all parents to 
bring a picnic to share with their child from 12pm.  Children can 
come to school in their PE kits and wear a T-shirt in their house 
colour. If they do not have a coloured T-shirt they should wear their 
school PE shirt and coloured bibs will be provided. Please ensure 
that children come to school wearing sunscreen, a hat and that 
they have their water bottle with them please. 
If you would like your child to have their usual hot or packed lunch, 
please complete the form below by Monday 17th June in order to 
gauge kitchen numbers. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yRO11eTIHy9nbjYl_wHgE_
iera-9f-CfU1CCeHEStzE 

‘Well Done’
to the following pupils who received 

special awards this week:
Reception – Jack, Rowan F, Yana

Year 1 – Bea, Peter A, Faith

Year 2 – Darcee, Remi, Hamish

Year 3 – Mia, Arthur, Agastya

Year 4 – Whole Class

Year 5 – Lincoln, Harley, Liza

Year 6 - Whole Class, Anais, Daniel
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The Prayer
Almighty Father,

You are the giver of                                  
all good things!

Help us to appreciate                                
the precious gift of life,                             
and the freedom you entrust to us.

We ask this through Jesus,
your beloved Son.                 Amen.
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PTA NEWS
Thank you to everyone who helped raise this fantastic amount for the school last   
Saturday.
 
The PTA really appreciate the help of teachers, parents and Year 6 pupils who gave 
up their time on Saturday to work at the fete (especialy the 8am crew!). An event of 
this size can’t go ahead without a big team of volunteers and we couldn’t have done 
it without you. 

Thank you also to everyone who turned up to support it. We hope you all had a great 
day.
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Dates for Trinity Term

Monday 17th - Thursday 20th June Science Week

Monday 17th June Reception Trip to the Cotswold Farm Park

Tuesday 18th June Class Photos (Change of Date)

Wednesday 19th June
Year 5 Drama Workshop

U11 Cricket Tournament

Thursday 20th June Festival of Voices - Dorchester Abbey

Friday 21st June Sports Day - Picnic Lunch

Wednesday 26th June Coffee Morning for New Reception Parents

Friday 28th June Backup Sports Day

Monday 1st July Year 6 WOW DAY - Harry Potter World 

Wednesday 3rd  July Year 5 Kids in the Kitchen

Thursday 4th & Friday 5th July Year 6 Transitions Days - CNS

Thursday 4th July
Whole School Move Up Day

Meet the Teacher Afternoon - 3.15pm

Friday 12th July PTA Summer Disco 

Monday 15th July French Day 

Tuesday 16th July Year 6 End of Year Production

Friday 19th July End of Year Mass

Friday 19th July School Closes at 12.05pm for the Summer

DATES FOR YOUR DIARYThe Summer Fete
Saturday 8th June 2024

Year 4 Everdon Residential
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